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Wednesday 4th September  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to you all! 
 
It was an absolute pleasure opening the doors to our wonderful pupils this morning and seeing them bring 
our school back to life after the summer holidays. I hope you all had the chance to spend some time 
together and enjoy some family time. 
Everyone has been busily settling into classrooms and finding out about each other’s holidays. We have 
also had a touring theatre company in school today performing ‘The Secret Garden’. The new school year 
has started in style! My sincere thanks to our Friends of the School who have supported us in organising 
this. Thank you also to everyone who has helped to raise those hugely appreciated funds for our school. 
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Thursday 12th September Meet your child’s teacher 

We would like to invite you to join us on Thursday 12th September to meet your child’s teacher, see their 
classroom, find out about classroom routines and ask any questions you might have.  

This year we will be running three sessions in each classroom from 5.00 – 5.20, 5.20 – 5.40 and 5.40 – 
6.00. Teachers will repeat the same session three times, allowing parents with multiple siblings to visit up 
to three classrooms within that time. 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Dates for your diary 

Thursday 12th September  Meet your child’s teacher 5pm – 6pm (further details above) 

Friday 13th September  Verbal Reasoning 11+ paper in the hall 

Friday 13th September  Good Work Celebration 2.50pm in the hall 

Friday 20th September  Non-verbal Reasoning 11+ paper in the hall 

Friday 20th September  Good Work Celebration 2.50pm in the hall 

Friday 27th September  Good Work Celebration 2.50pm in the hall 

Friday 4th October  Good Work Celebration 2.50pm in the hall 

Monday 7th October Flu vaccines 

Wednesday 9th October Year Four Class Assembly 3pm (parents welcome) 

Friday 11th October Good Work Celebration 2.50pm in the hall 

Tuesday 15th October   Harvest Festival in the church 2.45pm  

Wednesday 16th October Cairn ceremony 3pm in the hall – for parents of new pupils 

Friday 18th October  Good Work Celebration 2.50pm in the hall 

Friday 18th October   End of term 

 

We are all looking forward to a busy and fun term ahead.  

Kind Regards, 

Georgina Day 

Miss Day 

 

 


